
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Report cards will go home on Tuesday of this week.  

 

Guilford County Schools has now finalized the calendar for the end of school. That has allowed 

us to finalize our dates for our end of year activities. 6th and 7th grade promotion ceremonies will 

be held on Friday, June 8th. Our 8th grade ceremonies will be held on Monday, June 11th. Specific 

times will be posted on our website.  

 

We will have a track meet this Wednesday at Northwest Middle School. Baseball and softball 

will play Monday at Southwest Middle School, Tuesday at Eastern Middle School and Thursday 

at home against Swann Middle School.  

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


